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Dear Parent / Carer,  
  
I hope that you had a pleasant Easter Holiday and were able to enjoy some family time and 
the mild weather. The children and staff all seem happy to be back and enjoyed the good 
weather of the first week as well as the opportunity to be back in the school garden having 
fun with their friends and buddies. We are all enjoying the gradual return to normality and 
look forward to welcoming parents and families back into school this term. Please see the 
table at the end of this newsletter for some dates for your diary between now and the 
summer holidays.  
 

School Uniform on PE days   
On days when your child has PE they should come to school wearing a plain T shirt with a 
school sweatshirt or jumper on top and black or navy shorts, leggings or trackies on the 
bottom half.    
Clothes on PE days are an adaptation of the school uniform not a dress down day outfit. 
   
Class Photographs   
Primary Six are currently writing a play which they intend to perform before the end of term. 
To raise funds for props and costumes they will be taking class photographs this Thursday 
28th April. They will also take a nursery group photograph on Thursday before lunchtime.    
                           
All children in Primary One to Primary Seven must wear school uniform for their class 
photograph.   
 

The photographs will be available for sale to parents from next week. Proofs and payment 
details will be sent via Parent Pay.  
 

Relationships and Sexual Health Education   
Please click on the link for further information about the Relationships and Sexual Health 
Curriculum  School Website Health Curriculum    
 

Community Event   
A family beetle drive has been organised to raise funds for Ukraine. It will be held in The 
Institute on Saturday 7th May 6.30 for 7 pm start. Tickets are available at the door or in 
advance from Nic Hill, Vicki White, Jacqueline Wilmott or the Kintillo Shop. Adults £5, 
Children £2.  
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Dates for your diary    
We are really looking forward to welcoming parents/Carers back into school again.  
 

Date  Time  Event   Notes   
30/05/22  1.15 start  Sports afternoon for P1-

P7 in Victory Park   
If the weather is very bad sports 
will move to the next afternoon. 
Families will be updated by text 
if a postponement is required. 
All families are welcome to 
attend.    

01/06/22  1.30 pm   Nursery Sports in the 
school garden.  

All nursery families are welcome 
to attend.  

09/06/22- 
10/06/22  

Both days   P7 to Bertha Park High 
School Transition Days   

  

09/06/22  Evening   BPHS open evening for 
P7 parents.  

Further details will be issued 
nearer the time.  

10/06/22    End of session reports 
sent home to parents   

  

10/06/22  Afternoon   Move Up Afternoon 1  
All children including new 
P1 class to meet their 
new teacher.  

There will also be an 
information session for new 
parents and an opportunity for 
parents to pop in and say hello 
to their child’s new teacher at 
3.15. Refreshments will be 
served in the hall or playground 
[ weather permitting]  

13/06/22  
14/06/22  

Both Days   P7 Pupils to Willowgate 
Outdoor Learning Centre  

  

14/06/22  Evening   Parent Contact  Eve 1 Parents/carers are welcome to 
come into school for these 
meetings. Invites to agree an 
appointment will be sent nearer 
the time.   

16/06/22  Evening   Parents Contact Eve 2  

17/06/22  Afternoon   Move Up Afternoon 2  All children including new P1 to 
spend an afternoon in their new 
class with their new teacher.   

22/06/22  Afternoon 
2pm  and evening 
6.30pm  

Performance of P6 show   Tickets will be issued nearer the 
time.  

30/06/22    End of term Service in 
Dunbarney Church   

Details to be confirmed nearer 
the time.   

30/06/22  12 noon   School closes for the 
summer holidays   

  

  
  
 


